
MINUTES of the 
GREAT BASIN COLLEGE 

FACULTY SENATE 
COMPENSATION & BENEFITS COMMITTEE 

 
The committee via e-mail during the second week of October, 2010, with the following members 
present:  Frank Daniels; Kevin Marie Laxalt; and Jon Licht.  The following members were 
absent:  Kara Coates; Greg Molyneux; Connie Zeller. 
 
The committee awarded professional development (travel) money to three faculty members, to 
pay for training and for their participation in conferences in their fields.  These will be forwarded 
to the Vice President for Academic Affairs. 
 
The committee is examining what other colleges are doing with respect to a redesign of the 
disbursement of the professional development funds.   
 


